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	TRAFFIC HOMICIDE

	


The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a traffic homicide that occurred on Sunday, October 17th, 2010 at approximately 6:58 A.M.  The accident took place at State Road A1A and Sunrise Boulevard.
Traffic Homicide Investigators have learned that a 2009 Honda was traveling southbound, in the right lane, on State Road A1A passing the intersection of Sunrise Boulevard.  The victim, a pedestrian, was crossing State Road A1A from the west side of the roadway in a south easterly direction.  The Honda struck the pedestrian causing serious bodily injury.

The victim was transported to Broward General Medical Center with life threatening injuries.  The victim was pronounced deceased at 8:04 P.M.  The victim has been identified as Amanda Elizabeth Antinoro, W/F, 1/16/1985, and a Hollywood resident.

The investigation into this fatal crash continues.  Anyone with information regarding this crash or who may have witnessed it is encouraged to contact Traffic Homicide Investigator Donald Goedke at 954-828-5754 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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